

## U.S. Department of Justice

## Drug Enforcement Administration

Washington, D.C. 20537

JAN 13 1995

Mr. Jon Gettman Rt. 1, P.O. Box 26 Lovettsville, VA 22080

Dear Mr. Gettman:

Enclosure

Your letter to Attorney General Janet Reno dated October 14, 1994 regarding marijuana has been forwarded to the Drug Enforcement Administration.

You will find enclosed the complete text of the most recent decision made regarding the classification of marijuana.

Thank you for taking the time to write and let us know your views and concerns.

Sincerely,

Catherine H. Shaw, Chief Office of Congressional and Public Affairs